
One Island Family October 16, 2019 Weekly E-letter
Please send announcements to office@oneislandfamily.org+

View this newsletter online at http://www.oneislandfamily.org/currenteletter.pdf
Weekly E-Letter Deadline: Tuesday 5 p.m. Sunday Announcements Deadline: Thursday Noon

All One Island Family activities and events at the Fellowship Hall can be viewed at the following link:calendar 
Like us on Facebook “One Island Family Official”

SUNDAY SERVICES
11 AM

October 20- JT Thompson- "Energy and Karma"  JT will share his visions for One Human Family 
as we recognize and celebrate the anniversary (10/17/2000) of this official philosophy of Key West!

October 27- Rev. Doug Slagle- "Fantasy Reality" 
"Many experts believe our dreams reflect not only what we hope for, but also our living truth.  And in 
many ways, a dream is also a fantasy.  If that is so, then fantasies also represent the reality of life.  
Please join Rev. Doug Slagle on Sunday, October 27th for a Key West Fantasy Fest message on 
how fantasies are reflections of the truth we both experience and desire - a world filled with justice, 
equality, joy, and love." (Rev Doug Slagle, from the Gathering at Northern Hills UU in Cincinnati, Ohio 
is returning to One Island Family as our first guest minister of the fall season!)

PLEASE NOTE:  Anyone attending our service on October 27th is encouraged to wear their 
Fantasy Fest hat, costume or accessories!

Our next OIF Board meeting will be Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 4:15 p.m.  All are welcome.  
Let Marilyn Smith or Claire Hurd know if you have any items to add to the agenda.

ONE  ISLAND FAMILY CHOIR will start again on November 24.  Nancy 3, Hoffman has sent us 
the exciting  news that she will be going to Romania “for a tour based on Klezmer music and dances 
from Eastern European Jews”.    She will return to Key West to play for us on November 17 and she 
will plan our first gathering of our impromptu choir the following Sunday.  Please be-on-the lookout for 
a room/place for Nancy to rent for this season.

KEY WEST COMMUNITY NEWS:
Saturday, October 26, 2019  from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. , the Key West Tropical Forest and Botanical 
Garden will be hosting a “Screaming Green Halloween” for safe trick or treat fun with costume 
competitions, activities for children and booths showing ways to save the environment with recycled 
items for costumes, decorations, games and activities.
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http://www.mychurchevents.com/calendar/calendar.aspx?ci=G1I3J4N8F0G1O9L6I3


Thanks!!  to everyone who came out on Sunday, October 13 and did so much to get our One Island 
Family building ready for our “opening day” of regular services on October 20th.    Our hard working 
team included Clare Angermann, Dave Arnold, Kendall Cameron, Amelia Hanley, Claire Hurd, Liz 
Levi,  Astoria Nickerson, Joshua Nickerson, Taylor Nickerson, Keri O’Brien, Sanling Ran, Jim Smith, 
Marilyn Smith and Kathy Wood (on 10.12).

What pride and commitment to improving our spiritual home!  (Marilyn Smith)

 

  



      
Tuesday, 5:30pm - All are welcome to join the sangha in mindfulness meditation, sitting and walking, 
in the tradition of Vietnamese teacher Thich Nhat Hanh.


